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Members of the Joint Tax Credit Committee:
 
As a solar professional since 2010 and Oregon resident in District 22 since 1997, I urge you to
support an extension of the RETC program as proposed in HB 2681 and to help find some way to
fund it.  My efforts in sales help support additional solar jobs at Neil Kelly Solar in sales, marketing,
installation, and administration.  I’ve been able to provide for my family of 4 on solar and see further
growth in the industry.
 
Thank you!
 
Mark Farrell
536 N. Stafford St.
Portland, OR 97217
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We are proud to be a Certified B Corp!
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